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To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jean,

| was just looking at today’s agenda, and checking back in my files. | apologize, | had
thought that | sent you these memos after last week’s meeting!

Same standard things on both. The only thing | questioned was the rain garden on Lot
15. It wasn'’t clear to me if that was new. It discharges to the adjacent property, so | think
they do have to provide some discussion of stormwater on that.

| also looked back at Lot 2, and they should provide a stormwater maintenance plan like
they did for that lot.

Any questions, let me know, we can discuss today.

Thanks,

Lauren




